
‘ATTENTION: DIRECTOR, METROPOLITAN AND REGIONAL PROJECT NORTH’ 

 

APPLICATION NAME: BLACKTOWN HOSPITAL, BLACKTOWN CAMPUS STAGE 1 EXPANSION 

APPLICATION NO: SSD 5263 

 

Name: Hossain Ebadi & Rowena De Carvalho 

 

We are writing this letter to object to the proposal for the application SSD 5263. 

 

The reason we object to this proposal is as follows; 

1. Security is the main issue, people using the car park can access our property  

2. Privacy is another issue as anyone can look into the backyard once this project is completed and 

can see if there is anyone at home. This creates a security risk. 

3. The noise factor is another issue, noise from the cars will travel straight into our home 

 

The above concerns are very important to our family and the way we think the above concerns will be 

resolved is request the following; 

 A minimum of 6 feet high (182cm) a cream color aluminum fence erected to resolve the 

security, privacy and the noise factor. 

 

We will no longer have any concerns if this fence is erected. 

could you please confirm that this fence will be erected by the health infrastructure, NSW Health and 

also confirm that there will be no cost to us as owners of 

 

Regards,  

Hossain Ebadi & Rowena De Carvalho 



Peter McManus - Blacktown-Mt Druitt Hospital expansion 

  

Hi, 
  

I was recently looking over the site.  There  isn't that much specific information available yet but I just wanted 
to highlight a major gripe from all the staff I've talked to (and myself).  Please make sure there is more staff 

parking.  
  

At present at Blacktown Hospital, staff must often hover, waiting for someone to leave before they can park their 
car, especially on afternoon shift.   

  

I work at Cumberland Campus but often have to travel to Blacktown Hospital to provide training for staff.  Because 
of the lack of parking, I can only go there on Fridays which are sometimes low activity days.  I'm sure staff would 

be pleased to know this was included in future planning. 
  

regards, Brian 
  

Brian Reid R.N., B.N., Adv.Cert.Pers.Mgt.  
Scheduling & Informatics Mgr 

ProAct Web Liaison Officer 
_______________________________ 

  
 

 
      

     

 
 
___________________________________ 
 
IMPORTANT: The information contained in this e-mail message (including attachments) 
may be confidential and may also be subject to legal professional privilege. 
 
Unless you are the intended recipient any unauthorised use, dissemination,further 
distribution or reproduction of this communication in any form whatsoever, is 
strictly prohibited. 
 
If this communication has been sent to you in error, please notify the sender by 
return e-mail and delete and/or destroy your copy of this communication (including 
attachments). 
 
Any views expressed in this communication are those of the individual sender, except 
where the sender states them to be the views of the Nepean Blue Mountains Local 
Health District/Western Sydney Local Health District. 
 
Unless otherwise expressed, it is not represented, warranted or guaranteed that the 
integrity of this communication has been maintained nor that the communication is 
free of virus, errors or interference. 
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From:    "Brian Reid" <Brian Reid@wsahs.nsw.gov.au>

To:    <information@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Date:    10/12/2012 12:25 PM

Subject:   Blacktown-Mt Druitt Hospital expansion
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